UNIVERSITÉ DE BORDEAUX

LABORATOIRE DE GÉOLOGIE DU QUATERNAIRE ET PRÉHISTOIRE

Feb.15th, 1971

BATIMENT DE GÉOLOGIE

FACULTÉ DES SCIENCES

33 - TALENCE

TÉL. 91.12.99

_{РОЅТ}534

Dear Don and Evelyn,

Just a short word to ask how you fare. I have not much to say, since most of myxxxxx (hell!) time since my last letter has been taken by red tape. January and February are bad months. Well, it is now almost over, and I hope to be able to do some work now. But it will be mainly analysis of the Corbiac stuff (I find some interesting x wear patters on just broken blades).

Denise is better, but not yet her old self. It will probably take one year more.

It is possible that I may come to the States next December for a short stay, but in the East only. But Idaho is far, and in winter we would only do indoor flaking, and, for some reason, I cannot do very well indoors (except by pressure, of course).

Well,I still have some rolls of red tape.I hope you both arem all right.

Bien amicalement,

F.Bordes